
 

The Ken-Ton SEPTO 
(Special Education Parent Teacher 

Organization) 

 
  

Organizational Meeting 
A meeting to discuss the direction of our organization, issues, 

concerns and district topics pertaining to Special Education.  

Thursday, October 27  

6:30 P.M. 1016 Niagara Falls Blvd 

(US itek Conference Room) 

*Do you have questions about Special Education? 

*Do you have questions you would like to ask veteran Special 

Needs parents? 

*Do you have questions about Special Education Services in the 

KTUFSD?  

*Would you like to learn more about our organization? 

 

Please join us for our October meeting. All are welcome. 

RSVP to Dawn Stinner dawn@usitek.com 716-903-0547 

Please LIKE us on FB@ Ken-Ton SEPTO 

Child care and refreshments will be provided.  

mailto:dawn@usitek.com

